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Invitation to Participate in a Study of Music 
Education in Canada 

To school administrators and music teachers 

Music is important for most students. It is also a subject for study in 
school. We want to hear what school administrators and teachers 
think about music and music education. Our focus is on grades 7 to 
12. Answering this survey can help us learn about what can be done 
to improve access to music education in Grades 7 to 12. 

If you are a Music teacher and/or a school administrator, you are 
invited to participate in a 30-minute anonymous online survey. You 
can click https://tinyurl.com/uyvzn5s8 in order to receive more 
information about the survey and what you would be asked to do. 

Questions? Contact study team members: 
Paulina Huayamave at  mphuayamave@upei.ca, Lena Heng at amuse@upei.ca, or 
902-628-4331, or UPEI project supervisors Dr. Annabel Cohen at acohen@upei.ca 
or Dr. Linyuan Guo-Brennan at liguo@upei.ca. 

We want to hear from you! 

￼

This project has been reviewed by the UPEI Research Ethics Board 
for compliance with federal guidelines for research involving human 
participation. Should you have any concerns, please contact the 
ethics board by phone at (902) 620-5104 or by email at 
researchcompliance@upei.ca
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